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May 2, 1996

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

!
Subject: Docket No. 50-362

Supplemental Report
Licensee Event Report No. 96-001, Revision 1
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 3

Reference: Letter, R. W. Krieger (Edison) to USNRC Document
Control Desk, dated March 19, 1996

The referenced letter provided Licensee Event Report (LER) No.
96-001, reporting an occurrence involving an inadvertent
engineered safety features actuation. The enclosed supplemental
LER provides additional information on the safety significance 'of
this occurrence. Neither the health nor the safety of plant
personnel or the public was affected by this occurrence.

Sincerely,
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Enclosure: LER No. 96-001-91

cc: L. J. Callan, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV
J. E. Dyer, Director, D.ivision of Reactor Projects, NRC

Region IV
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC

Region IV
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units
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M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)
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